St. Mary School 1st grader Nora Frank had a PICﬂIC with the
Principal on Wednesday, Dec. 11. She told Principal Mrs. Yauck
that she is so excited about Christmas coming because she gets to
see so many of her family members. She goes to a lot of places
and all of them are fun. When Mrs. Yauck asked her what she likes
to do with her family, Nora said that she likes to go on vacations.
She goes someplace warm with her mom and grandma every year
and this year they are going to Puerto Rico. | asked if dad was
going with, and she said no because he likes the cold better than
the warm weather. Nora told Mrs. Yauck that her family goes up
north a lot over the summer. She gets to play with her cousins and
she has gotten to know a lot of people there, so she has fun when
they go. Nora said that she goes to church with her mom,
but she learns more when she goes with the school because,

' the priests talk to them about what was read.




